
                                                              Bulletin Announcements  
                                                                   January 16, 2022 

 
The Sanctuary flowers this day, are given to the glory of God, by Keith Bridges, in gratitude for 
the Park Lake members and friends who volunteer throughout the year. 

There will be a congregational meeting, Sunday, January 23, immediately following worship for 
the purpose of electing Elders.   

 
Child Care is available during the worship service. The nursery is located downstairs in the 
Sanctuary building for infants - age 3.  Please see an Usher for guidance.  Our nursery care giver 
is Barbara Boyce. 
 
Following the time on the steps, children are invited to pick up a lap desk from the west side of 

the chancel and go sit on the floor near their families.  This is PRAYground time.  They have coloring and 
activity pages, as well as other supplies, allowing them to continue exploring today's gospel message.  A 
PRAYground  “host teacher" will be available to help answer questions and provide needed supplies.  
 
The children’s bulletin is available from the ushers, on the Park Lake website at plpc.org and the Park Lake 
Up2Date weekly email. 

 FOOD COLLECTION  
for WASHINGTON SHORES PRESBYTERIAN 

CHURCH FOOD PANTRY 
 

  The next food collection will be:     
                    Tuesday, January 25 

     Please bring non-perishable donations to the circle drive 
at the West side entrance of the Sanctuary, off of 

Highland. Donations may also be dropped off on Sundays 
before or after worship, in the West transept, 

 in the Sanctuary.   
 

 Please pick up a blessing bag or two to give to those in 
need in our community. 

 

Hygiene items: 
Soap 
Deodorant  
Disposable razors 
Socks (especially women’s) 
Toilet paper 
Toothbrushes  
Toothpaste 
Dental floss 
Shampoo 
Sanitary supplies 
Women’s Incontinence items 

Food items: 
Rice 
Canned corn 
Crackers 
Peanut butter 
Jelly 
Food with pop tops 
Cereal 
 

            

     

 

(low stock items in bold) 

Churchwide Survey, Today, Sunday, January 16th 
 
The purpose is to explore who we are as a body of Christ and how to continue 

to make disciples and be a vital community among our Orlando neighbors and throughout the world.  The 
survey will be available in hard copy and online.   Your opinion counts! 



Church Staff 
Co-pastors    Dr. Helen DeBevoise 
 Dr.  Dan DeBevoise  
Parish Associate  Dr. Linda Wright Simmons 
Organist, Director FAVO  Will Benton 
Choir Director  Robb Ross 
Child Care Center Director, Barbara Twachtman 
Financial Administrator  Linda Castle 
Church Secretary Carol Bookhardt 
Maintenance Keith Bridges 
Librarian  Alice Schmidt 
Nursery Staff Barbara Boyce 

 
Church Missionaries 

Madagascar                                      Dan and Elizabeth Turk 
Mozambique                                                       Sebber Banda 
                                                                   Rev. Carlos Faquione  

There are still a few spots for 
youth who are aged 14+ for the 
City of Orlando’s MLK Great Day 
of Service Event on Monday, 
January 17th from 9:00am - 

11:30am. This year’s project is clean-up at Lake 
Fran and surrounding trails that lead to the Carver 
Shores Neighborhood. Please email Meredith 
at youth@plpc.org for a link to register and 
information to meet for lunch after the clean-up.   

Pledged Income  

Thru  11/30/21  

Non Pledged Income  

Thru  11/30/21 

Budget  $451,352 Budget  $45,834  

Actual  $451,834 Actual  $46,619 

Difference $482 Difference $785 
    

Park Lake Operating Budget Thru  11/30/21 

 Income Expenses Difference 

Budget $532,334 $536,819 ($4,485) 

Actual  $542,065   $533,335 $8,730 

Income does not include 2021 PPP loan 

 

 
                                                              

  

    GayStraight@Park Lake  
Gay Straight @ Park Lake will hold its 
monthly meeting on Thursday, January 20, 
2022, at 7:00 pm. We will gather via Zoom 

to convene treasured fellowship and topical discussions. 
For more information about this meeting and this 
group's mission and program, please contact Sue 
Thompson at sthomp0708@aol.com or Tony Boada 
Davila at luis.boadadavila@gmail.com.  

        34th Annual Gathering of Presbyterian Women  
in Central Florida Presbytery  

Saturday, January 29, 2022 
  (Meeting will be via Zoom)  

Please pre-register for sessions,  
Deadline is January 20th. 

9:15 am—1:00 pm 

Register in advance for this meeting: https://
bit.ly/3Hu8SIg, after 

registering, you will receive a confirmation email 
containing information 

about joining  the meeting. You will choose the 
workshops on the day of our meeting you want 

to attend at the meeting. (Limit 2) 

The Potter’s Hand 
The Potters Hand for January, we will 
be working on Elder stoles and the 
mindfulness of Zentangles.   Please 
contact Helen DeBevoise if you would 

like to participate, helenparklake gmail.com. 

Sunday, January 16, after worship, please bring a bag 
lunch, will be working on Elder stoles. 
 
Saturday, January 29, 9:30 am—11:30 am 
The Zentangle Method is an easy-to-learn, relaxing, 
and fun way to create beautiful images by drawing 
structured patterns. These patterns are called tangles. 
You create tangles with combinations of dots, lines, 
simple curves, S-curves and orbs. Simple shapes are 
the "Elemental Strokes" in all Zentangle art. 

Hygiene Items Needed  
For Blessing Bags!  

The Park Lake Youth are preparing for 
another great Souper Bowl of Caring 
Event next month but need your help 
for additional Blessing Bag Supplies. 

Starting Sunday, January 16th through Sunday 
February 6th,  youth will be collecting TRAVEL-
SIZED hygiene items for future Blessing Bag 
assembly. Look for the Box in the West Transept 
to place your donations of travel-
sized toothbrushes, toothpaste, dental floss, 
mouthwash, shampoos, conditioner, and body-
washes.  

Thank you for supporting our youth and the 
Blessing Bag Ministry at Park Lake.   
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